SCUNTHORPE SOCIETY of MODEL ENGINEERS

MONTHLY MEETING ON THE 3RD NOVEMBER 2010

The  MINUTES of the 6th of October  not read,  held over until the next monthly meeting  on  December 1st  2010

MATTERS ARISING  

                  Accident at  Normanby Hall is still on going

                  At the Northern  Association of Model Engineers meeting  it was stated that some clubs in both the Southern Federation  and the Northern Federation are asking any members of other clubs wishing to run their locomotives on their tracks to provide their own insurance cover at a cost of  Southern  Fed    £12..50  Northern Fed. Nil.  If you require further information,  contact  Wilf Baker,  Club Delegate

                  Health and safety web site  has free downloads on subjects for the time being.  They will be charging for this in the near future 

The Club Insurers require a 1%  plus 1%  tax increase for this coming season 

Blue Book  

               There is a talks on going about changing the format of the Hydraulic & Steam test certificates within the boiler testing group. Our delegate raised his concerns at the NAME delegates meeting. Wilf Baker has all information if required. 

Information as come to light that there is a possibility that the President   of the club  Sir  Reginald  Sheffield has handed over his estate duties to his son Robert from now on . This to be looked into by Wilf to obtain clarification.

Mrs. Di Baker has been asked to run this NewYears Day Soup & Roll  service  for  us 

NO NEW MEMBERS

A O B 

                  Mr. J.  Pells’  bid  for the carriage trolley was the most successful

ITEMS FOR THE DECEMBER CLUB AUCTION URGENTLY REQUIRED PLEASE 

TROLLEY CHANGES

                  Volunteers needed for work days  Enquiries to Mr. D. Schemilt  please 

Mr. J. Pell  ( BRIGG RADIO CLUB ) thanks us for our assistance and the use of the facilities at the Hall

The meeting closed at 19.50 

